
 

Pre-Construction Notice 
June 1, 2021 

David Street, (Sudbury) McNaughton Terrace 
Stormwater Treatment Structure 

The City of Greater Sudbury will be  
completing stormwater improvements on 
City owned property off John Street, 
(Sudbury), between David Street and 
John Street. 

 

Construction Details: 
• Construction of a cast in place 25ft x 38ft 

concrete stormwater treatment structure 
on the existing storm sewer below 
ground level off of John Street 

• Site Excavation and removal of 21 metres 
of existing storm sewer 

• Site access, grading and restoration 
 
Expected Start Date: Summer 2021 

Expected End Date: Fall/Winter 2021 

The construction phase of the Project is 
anticipated to be carried out between  
July and December. 

We encourage residents to contact the Project 
Manager or Contract Administrator listed below to 
obtain further information regarding the work. 

*Timeline is subject to change* 
 

 

Before Construction Begins:   
• Work crews will mark the locations of underground utilities, such as gas, water and cable so 

that the construction work does not interfere with these utilities. 
• Once a Contractor has been selected, affected property owners will receive a construction 

notice with more information about the work.  
• Under normal circumstances, the City would hold public information sessions to explain these 

projects and their impact on communities. Instead, we are publishing information online and 
asking residents to review these documents from their homes. Residents can visit our website 
to obtain information and review the construction plans:  
www.greatersudbury.ca/2021construction 

• Property owners should redirect to above ground, any roof drains and/or sump pump outlets 
that currently discharge towards the City owned property. 

• The City is not responsible for damage to any privately-owned items on the municipal 
right-of-way  

Questions about upcoming construction can be directed to: 
Project Manager: Contract Administrator   Councillor: 
Kevin Reynish David Spacek, WSP  Fern Cormier, Ward 10 
705-674-4455, extension 3613 705-963-4004   705-698-7407 
Kevin.Reynish@greatersudbury.ca David.Spacek@wsp.com  Fern.Cormier@greatersudbury.ca  
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